
First Thank you for the opportunity.
I would like to start with saying big companies like Apple, Samsung and others big companies are starting to create a bigger 
problem to small business, by not providing schematics, parts and making devices un-reparable with software locks, not providing 
parts, and displaying non-original parts install, when even original parts or aftermarket parts was installed. by doing that they are 
creating mistrust between clients and small business owner which are forced not to repair newer devices. Am afraid very soon We 
and our children are not going to be able to repair their own equipment, I believe We all should have that option to be able to get 
parts and repair our devices that We paid for it. I strongly support HB 2698 bill to be passed for our young generation keep doing 
what We been doing. Thank you


